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Wolf River Lutheran High School 

NEWSLETTER 
November 2, 2022 

 

 

James Lange  

Cross Country Runner 
Greeting Families and Supporters, 

We are saved by GRACE alone!  As I drove to school this morning it was dark.  This time of year as the 

mornings are dark and evening turns to night early, it gives me time to ponder life and the concerns of 

my students and families, my friends and family.  Life is so busy that we often forget to take time to 

meditate and pray.  I wish that I could take away the pain, suffering, and difficulties of those I care 

about, but it isn’t possible.  What is possible is that I can take it all to my Lord in prayer.  My prayer for 

you and your loved ones is that Jesus watches over you and guides you through the good days and the 

difficult days.  Life is not easy.  I want you all to know that through each moment Jesus is there for you 

and so am I.  Thank you for sending your child to Wolf River! Thank you for entrusting me with their 

life’s journey!  As you drive to work, church, or to various activities, remember to take it to the Lord in 

prayer! He listens always!   

Blessings, Mrs. Kosmerchock 

 

VERSE FOR TODAY: Satan is no play or pretend thing.  He 

and his power are real and intended to harm.  But rather 

than spending our time worrying about him, let’s resist him 

when we are tempted and focus on Jesus.  He’s the one who 

won the big showdown at Calvary, triumphing over Satan.  

He took Satan’s greatest tool and disarmed it.  Now we can 

resist and Satan will flee. 

 

QUARTERLY REP MEETING - The Wolf River Association 

quarterly rep meeting is scheduled for this coming Sunday, 

November 6 at 1:30 p.m. in the school gymnasium.   

 

New and exciting opportunities available for our students at Wolf River -  

Tuesdays-Drama Club from 3:30-4:30 p.m. located in Mrs. Reichle’s Room. 

Thursdays - Art Club from 3:30-4:30 p.m. located in Mrs. Reichle’s Room.   
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Thank you Mrs. Reichle & Mrs. Kosmerchock for this opportunity and for your time!! 

 

LUNCH SUPPLIES - Mrs. K purchased silverware, plates and coffee cups for the students.  Thank you 

Mrs. K!  

 

BOARD MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT - The next school board meeting is November 7th at 5 p.m.  If 

you have questions about the Wisconsin Choice program or the school please make plans to attend. 

 

CHAPEL NEWS - Thank you to Pastor Buchholz for leading Chapel this morning!!  We collected $8.00 in 

chapel offerings.  Our November offerings will be going to Toys for Tots.   

 

HOT LUNCH- Group 1 served today, thank you for the delicious meal! Group 2 will be serving in two 

weeks on Wednesday, November 16.  Thank you so much, you are all so good to us!! 

 

STAMPS NEEDED: The office is low on stamps due to a few mailings.  If anyone could help contribute, 

we would greatly appreciate the support.  

 

Basketball - Parent/Player Meeting this Thursday, November 3, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in the commons 

area, for all interested basketball players.  This meeting is mandatory if you are planning on playing. 

 

SCRIP- please consider supporting Wolf River Lutheran High School and our local businesses at the same 

time while purchasing gift cards. Gift cards are available in the office from 7:30 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. Feel 

free to email your order to office@wolfriverlhs.org, payment is collected at pick up or you can always 

place your orders online @ RaiseRight.com, enrollment code is EEC1BE1E4871L. 

  

A Look Ahead 

Nov. 6 ~  Chicken Dinner & Rep. Meeting in gym 1:30 p.m. 

Nov. 9 ~  Early Dismissal @ 12:20 p.m. 

Nov. 11 ~ Midterms 
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Nov. 13 ~ Packer/Cowboy game @ 3:25pm.  

Nov. 17-Dec. 2 ~ Kringle Fundraiser 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


